
 

 
 
 
 

 

Maura T. Healey 
Governor 
 
Kimberley Driscoll 
Lieutenant Governor 
 

Rebecca L. Tepper 
Secretary 

 
Bonnie Heiple 
Commissioner 

 

This information is available in alternate format. Please contact Melixza Esenyie at 617-626-1282. 
TTY# MassRelay Service 1-800-439-2370 
MassDEP Website: www.mass.gov/dep 

Printed on Recycled Paper 
 

 

December 8, 2023 
 
Jean Fleming 
Vice President, Licensing, Regulatory Affairs, & PSA 
Holtec Decommissioning International, LLC 
KPS Technology Campus 
1 Holtec Boulevard 
Camden, NJ 08104 
 
Re: Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station – Application to Modify a Massachusetts Permit to Discharge 
Pollutants to Surface Waters (Permit No. MA0003557, January 30, 2020) 
 
Dear Ms. Fleming, 
 
We have received and reviewed the documents you sent to us on November 10, 2023, in 
response to our request of November 3, 2023. The Interim Permit dated January 8, 1969, 
mentions an application from Boston Edison Company, received by the Water Resources 
Commission on October 17, 1968; a report entitled “Pilgrim Station No. 600, Boston Edison 
Company, Salt Water Use and Waterfront Development for Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station”; and 
“operating records pertaining to the treatment of liquid wastes” that were required to be 
maintained as a condition of the Interim Permit. We would like to provide Holtec the opportunity 
to further supplement its above-referenced application for modification by supplying any and all 
of these materials, from 1971 or earlier, that are reflected in Holtec’s records; any other reports, 
records, studies, maps or information submitted by Boston Edison Company in support of the 
application for the Interim Permit; and any applications and associated materials related to the 
three Water Quality Certifications (July 31, 1970, April 15, 1971, and April 23, 1971). Please 
send any such supplemental materials to my attention by Wednesday, December 20, 2023. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
Lealdon Langley, Director 
Division of Watershed Management 
 


